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We break up today for the half term holidays and wish you all a lovely break. Kindly note the 

children return to school on Tuesday 3rd June. 

Attendance  
The class winners for the highest attendance were: 

 
12th – 16th May – Mrs Davies – 100% 

 
Well done! 

 
Overall school attendance 96.04% 

 
Please ensure your child/ren attends school every day, unless they are too poorly to do so. If your child is 
not able to attend, please ensure that you telephone the school office before 09:15 to advise. If you are 
calling before school opens, please leave a message as directed on the answer phone. 
 
Punctuality is equally important: 
Arriving 5 minutes late every day adds up to over 3 days lost each year = 20 lessons missed.  
Arriving 15 minutes late every day adds up to 2 weeks absence a year = 55 lessons missed.  
Arriving 25 minutes late every adds up to 19 days absence a year = 123 lessons missed 

 

 

Uniform 
 

PE: Please can you ensure that your child has the correct PE kit and footwear in school. 

Long hair must be tied back. 

 
Shoes: There are an increasing number of children wearing trainers to school. Only all black footwear is 

permitted. 
 

Earrings – Please ensure your child only wears stud earrings to school. Hooped and dangling earrings are 

not permitted. Your child will also be required to cover any earrings during PE/sporting activities. 

 

 

    Reception 2025 Intake Evening 
 

If your child is starting school with us in 
September in Reception class, please do come 
and meet us on Wednesday 11th June at 5pm. 
We look forward to seeing you then. Please do 

bring your children along. 

Whole School Open Evening 
 

We will be holding a whole school open evening on 
Wednesday 02nd July, 4- 7pm. This is an opportunity 
to come and meet your child’s new class teacher and 

have a look around school. 
Everybody welcome. 



 

Emails 
 

If you have a message for staff or pupils 
during the school day, please do not 

email they are not always monitored. 
Additionally, if there is staff absence, the 
emails would not be seen. Please call the 
school to ensure messages are received. 

 

School equipment etc. 
 

We are experiencing a high volume of ‘deliveries’ during the 
day. 

Please can you ensure that your child comes to school with 
everything that they need for that day, in particular 

sportswear or clothes for after school activities. This also 
prepares them for next steps to high school. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

          2024/2025 Term Dates 

School Opens for Pupils School closes for pupils at the end of the day 
Tuesday 3rd June 2025 Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

School has checked and the return date after Easter next year is Wednesday 23rd April 2025. 

 

INSET DAYS 

Monday 02nd June 2025 

Wednesday 23rd July 2025 

 

 

Note 2025/26 Term dates are available on the school website and at 
https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/education-and-learning/school-
term-and-holiday-dates 

INSET days will not be available on the CWAC website but are on school’s website. 

 

 

Other Dates for your Diary (please also check the calendar on the website): 
 

06th June – Class Photographs 

11th June – Reception 2025 Intake Evening – 5pm 

17th June – Sports Day – KS1 9.30am/KS2 1.15pm 

18th June – KS1 Royal Liverpool Philharmonic Trip 

23rd June – National Dance Finals – Oxford 

24th June – Y3/4 Chester Trip  

26th June – Y5/6 Liverpool Metropolitan Cathedral Trip  

02nd July – Open Evening – 4-7pm 

09th July – Y6 Leavers’ Service – Chester Cathedral – Pupils only 

14th July – Y6 Leavers’ Productions – 1:45pm and 5.30pm 

17th July – Leaver’s Evening – 3.30pm to 7pm – Pupils only 

21st July – Leavers’ Service in school – 9.30am Parents welcome 

22nd July – Children finish for the summer holidays. 

 

Class Photographs 
 

A reminder that class photographs will be taken on 06th June 2025 

 

https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/education-and-learning/school-term-and-holiday-dates
https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/education-and-learning/school-term-and-holiday-dates


 

Cheshire West Libraries have just launched “Get Ready for School” bags. These are 

designed for children who are just about to go to school for the first time. The bags each 

contain four picture books on the theme as well as useful information for parents. The are 

100 bags, with 15 different sets of books. The bags are free to borrow, with there being no 

fines or reservation charges if borrowed on a child’s card. 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Book now at www.WrexhamBrickFestival.com 


